
Newsletter 11 - 24 November 2023

Next Week:
Tuesday 28th November Y5/6 Football @ The Grove

Thursday 30th November 9am SEND Parents Coffee Morning

2.50pm Sharing Assembly

Friday 1st December Y3 Swimming

Key Dates / Reminders:
End of Term Thursday 21st December - 2pm Finish

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Two lovely occasions this week that made me very proud of our staff and pupils. We had a

lovely musical sharing assembly on Thursday that featured both some wonderful class pieces

but also some solo performances. We can not minimise the courage it takes for a child to

perform alone in front of their peers and all the pupils did brilliantly. Thanks to the staff who

prepared the class pieces, to music lead, Mrs Cummins, for organising, and to parents and

carers for coming!

We thoroughly enjoyed ourselves at Lights Up, with a great singing performance and a much

visited Christmas decoration stall. My sincere thanks to all the staff, children and families

who came and supported us. Special congratulations to our Lights Up poster winners Tyrese,

Nora and Florence!

As we come into the winter months and it starts to get cold outside, please can you ensure

your child has a winter coat and suitable jumper/cardigan for the cold. If you are struggling

to provide either of these things, please do let us know as we can help. In addition please

can you ensure that your child has black shoes/trainers for school as per the uniform code.

Our uniform is important as it binds us together as a community and lets other people know

that we are proud of our school.

If you have any queries or concerns, please feel free to contact me at

head@beechhyde.herts.sch.uk.

With best wishes

Karen Thomas
Headteacher

Attendance of the Week Rec/KS1 = Y2 96%
Attendance of the Week KS2 = Y6 99%

mailto:head@beechhyde.herts.sch.uk


Work of the Week

Nihal Kabir

Tommy Beaney

Bobby Vallory-Girdlestone

Willow Delacey

Willow Wilding

Kayden Campbell

Jayden Tysoe

SCHOOL LUNCHES ARE CHANGING

From January, Aspens will introduce an online ordering and payment
system. This means that instead of the school ordering lunches,
parents will order lunch for their child online, in advance. Parents
will also pay Aspens online directly rather than the school being

involved. As such, cash payments will no longer be accepted by the school and online
payments must be made in advance of meals taken.

It also provides you more flexibility as unlike the current system, you can pick and choose
when your child has a school lunch or a home packed lunch. If a parent forgets to order and
a home packed lunch is not given, an allergy free meal will be provided (Jacket Potato).

We will of course provide more detailed information when received.



BHA Easyfundraising Raffle Winners!

The Beech Hyde Christmas Raffle is back and we have over £1000
of goodies to be given away completely free.

Take a look at our Beech Hyde Parents Network Facebook page to
see all the prizes up for grabs.

All you need to do is sign up to Easyfundraising - it's that simple.
Go to http://tiny.cc/Easyraffle or download the Easyfundraising
app to your mobile

Good luck!

The lucky winners this week are:

wins a bottle of Prosecco from Frosts

Janet Penfold wins a free manicure at The Beautique
(collect from School Office)

Diana M wins a signed copy of Theo’s Family Kitchen CookBook
(collect from School Office)

Lilian M wins 2 Pizza’s from The Swan

Stuart Farrell wins a Meal for 2 at the Elephant & Castle
HUGE CONGRATULATIONS

REMEMBER YOU’VE GOT TO BE IN IT, TO

WIN IT!

Deadline for Christmas Tree
Ordering is 4th December.
Don’t delay, Order Today!

http://tiny.cc/Easyraffle

